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11th European Youth Olympic Festival 
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NOMINATION OF EHF YOUNG REFEREES 
 

 

To the National Federations of: 
DEN / ESP / FRA / RUS / SRB / SUI / SWE / TUR 
 
 
Dear Handball Friends, 
 
The city of Trabzon/TUR will host this year’s European Youth Olympic Festival 
(EYOF) to be held from 24 to 29 July. 
 
As has been the case in the past the EHF nominates the referees from the nations of 
the participating handball teams. Below you can find the selected EHF Young 
Referees for the 11th edition of the EYOF:  
 

DEN Jakob Hansen / Thomas Nielsen SRB Sandra Stanojevic / Milice Denic 

ESP Pablo Garcia / Alberto Murillo SUI Arthur Brunner / Morad Salah 

FRA Coralie Cochard / Victoria Hery SWE Kim Astrom / Marielle Astrom 

RUS Viktoria Alpaidze / Tatyana Berezkina TUR Emrah Oguz / Tayfur Binler 

 
Please confirm this nomination to the EHF Office as soon as possible and by 
Monday, 13 June 2011 at the latest (bestilleiro@eurohandball.com).  
 
Meantime, we appreciate that you will make the appropriate travel arrangements and 
ask you to take into consideration that the participating teams are allowed to add a 
referee couple to their delegation list. We therefore ask you to contact your National 
Olympic Committee to make sure the EHF Young Referees can travel together with 
the national delegation of your country. 
 
Arrival: Saturday, 23 July 2011 
Departure: Saturday, 30 July 2011 
 
In addition, the EHF will appoint a referee expert to secure an optimal support for the 
EHF Young Referees. 
 
As it is usual for EHF Young Referees there will be no daily allowance for them from 
the side of the EHF. 



 

 
For more information or questions, please do not hesitate to contact the local person 
in charge (Mr. Kenan Sivrikaya / � ksivrikaya@aydin.edu.tr) or the EHF Office (� 
bestilleiro@eurohandball.com). 
 
Further information can also be found on www.trabzon2011.org. 
 
We are looking forward to hearing from you as soon as possible following the 
deadline mentioned above. 
 
Thanking you in advance for your attention and co-operation we remain with our very 
best regards, 
 
 
 

EUROPEAN HANDBALL FEDERATION 
 

Marcos Bestilleiro 
BU Competitions 
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